Baggage handler at Gatwick Airport suspended for throwing suitcases
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A baggage handler at Gatwick Airport has been suspended after being filmed throwing suitcases from a Wizz Air aircraft, leading to potential damage to passengers' belongings. The incident occurred recently and was captured on video by a passenger on a neighbouring plane, who recorded at least seven suitcases being tossed from a height, before they landed on a conveyor belt and were loaded onto a luggage cart.
The handling crew was summoned by Menzies, the company that employed the baggage handlers, to identify the individual responsible. According to reports, the specific actions of the handler were not observable on CCTV, but staff members collectively pointed out the worker in question, who has since admitted fault. The decision to suspend the employee was made in light of the incident, pending a thorough investigation.
In a statement, a spokesperson for Menzies emphasised that the behaviour exhibited by the handler does not align with the company's standards, asserting a "zero tolerance for this type of behaviour." They confirmed that appropriate action would be taken against the handler and reiterated their commitment to maintaining high-quality aviation services.
Wizz Air also responded to the situation, releasing a statement in which they apologised for the handling of passengers' luggage and assured that such behaviour is not accepted. The airline clarified that the baggage handlers involved are not direct employees but rather subcontracted staff from their contracted service provider. They assured passengers that the individual had a clean record with airport authorities prior to this incident and emphasised that this situation is considered isolated, stating measures would be put in place to prevent recurrence.
The video has gained attention online, with many users expressing disbelief and criticism of the actions demonstrated by the baggage handler. One user commented on social media that the worker "should be sacked for that," while another jokingly remarked on the efficiency of the approach, saying, "This is the quickest way of doing it if you want your bags quick."
Both Wizz Air and Menzies have been vocal about their commitment to upholding standards and treating passengers' property with respect, and they are working to ensure that such incidents do not tarnish their reputations further.
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